December 10, 2018

Knox County / Knoxville MPC Liz Albertson, AICP Suite 403, City County Building 400 Main Street Knoxville, TN 37902

Re: 12-D-18-RZ & 12-C-18-SP

Dear Liz:

Please accept this letter as a formal request to amend our application to reflect a reduced requested density of 2.1 Units per acre (52-units total). I attached our Preliminary Concept Plan that reflects the reduced density from our initial request. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have questions about this letter or attachments. Sincerely,

Urban Engineering, Inc.

intesh Ashan

Chris Sharp, P.E.